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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
October 16, 2010
Ohio Teacher Mike Sustin Receives International Environmental Award  
Washington, DC – Mike Sustin, science teacher at West Geauga High School in Chesterland, OH, has received an award from the North American Association for Environmental Education (NAAEE) for Outstanding Service to EE by a K-12 Educator. The award is given each year to a formal educator in grades K-12 who has made a significant contribution to helping students learn about the environment. 

Sustin accepted the award on Saturday, October 2, 2010, at the NAAEE annual conference in Buffalo-Niagara, New York (USA). 

“I would like to say what an honor it is to have been selected to receive this award by such an important and influential a group as NAAEE,” said Sustin. “As an class room teacher I have taken up the cause of environmental education because it makes sense to kids of all ages, ability levels and interests.  I have been teaching for 20 years and have not found any other content area that so naturally embraces all other fields the way EE does and that allows students to piece together the eternal question, “Why do we have to know this?” 
I would also like to thank my administration and colleagues for giving me the freedom to try new things, offering support when those things didn't work, and for celebrating with me in accepting this award.”

 

In nominating Sustin, Irene McMullen, Munson Township Trustee, said, “Because of Mike’s enthusiasm and ability to motivate students, the new Outdoor Classroom area at the high school with its trail and accompanying resource materials became a reality. One student whom he mentored, Greg Drockton, won 2nd place in his division (environmental science) for his project “Gas and Oil Well Effects on Surface Waterways” at the NEOSEF, along with two special prizes (American Society of Civil Engineers and Stockholm Water Prize).”
Sustin’s reach extends well beyond the normal school day. He and his students’ ongoing study of bobcat and black bear populations in northeastern Ohio in cooperation with the Ohio Department of Natural Resources has netted valuable tracking information. His summer experiences and Envirothon teams are well attended, a testament to his ability to attract good students to the field of environmental science.
Sustin and previous award recipients are highlighted on the NAAEE Web site, http://www.naaee.org/programs-and-initiatives/awards/.

The North American Association for Environmental Education (NAAEE) is an international network of environmental educators who infuse communities with high-quality teaching methods to show the positive, non-confrontational ways that people can bring about solutions to environmental challenges. Find out more information about the organization and the conference at www.naaee.org. 
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